
VizPIN 2022 
It may seem like the pool season is 
a long way off, but before we know 
it, the district will be hiring lifeguards 
and preparing to open the gates for 
the pool — including the new adult 
pool and spa.

Please make certain that you are 
registered with the District’s VizPIN 
system well ahead of the new 
season. As a reminder, this new 
VizPIN system was implemented last 
year, allowing residents the ability 
to use their mobile phone as their 
key to both the north pool and the 
tennis courts. In addition to providing 
contact-less access, the district 
now has better insight into pool and 
tennis court usage patterns and 
occupancy rates, enhanced safety 
during off-hours, and an increased 
ability to ensure only current and 
authorized residents are using the 
facilities.

If you are new to the area or 
have not yet registered, you 
can learn more by visiting the 
facilities page on the website at: 
stonegatenorthvillages.org/
apply-for-a-pass/ to learn more. 

Those renting homes in Stonegate 
North Villages may need to provide 
a current, updated lease to ensure 
ongoing access. 

For a quick and easy way to sign up 
we have included a QR code below.

If you have questions after visiting 
the site and the QR code, feel 
free to reach out to contact@
stonegatenorthvillages.org.

Board of 
Directors
for Stonegate 
North Villages

The District is governed by 
a board of directors who 
serve staggered terms. 

You can email the Board
of Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Kevin Reilly
Warren Robinson

Upcoming
Meetings
The Stonegate North Villages 
Metropolitan District’s Board of 
Directors meets the fourth Tuesday 
of each month at 5:30 p.m. The 
February meeting will be held on 
Zoom. 

Please see the meeting details on 
the home page of the website at 
StonegateNorthVillages.org. If you 
would like more information or
would like to be added to an 
email list to receive agendas, 
please reach out to contact@
stonegatenorthvillages.org.
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LIFEGUARD

Apply to Be A Lifeguard
The district always appreciates having friendly faces 
at the pool — and loves when local residents apply 
for lifeguard positions. Residents must be at least 15 
years old by Memorial Day to be considered. Should 
you have anyone in your household interested, please 
have them reach out to www.frontrangerecreation.
com/employment.php

Use QR Code to
sign-up for VizPIN
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Senior Showcase 2022
We will once again celebrate the graduating seniors in 
our area in our annual Senior Showcase. Please make 
certain to send in your senior’s name, the name of the 
school from which they’ll be graduating, and either a 
senior photo or a snapshot to be included. All materials 
can be sent to contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org. 

Future newsletters will have more information on the 
planned events and recognition.

Pick Up After 
Your Pets 
Gorgeous winter walkways, 
dusted with snow — and 
pet waste. The two just 
don’t go hand in hand. We 
continue to need your help 
in ensuring the community 
stays looking beautiful, 
during all four seasons. 
Please make certain you 
are attending to your 
dog’s waste — and utilizing 
the supplies and stations 
strategically placed across 
the district. We have a 
shared responsibility to one 
another, as neighbors, to 
pick up after ourselves and 
our families — including our 
four-legged friends. Photo by Peter Pryharski on Unsplash

       FIRE
       SAFETY
Given the tragic Marshall Fire that 
happened on Dec. 30, 2021 in Superior 
and Louisville, we want to remind 
neighbors to be mindful of fire safety in 
the area. Long periods of drought have 
left many communities in the greater 
Denver Metro region prone to grass fires, 
even during the winter months.

Please do your part in ensuring there are 
not combustible items stored unsafely on 
or around your property, that you keep 
an eye on anything that could spark or 
cause a flame of any kind, and that we 
work together to prioritize community 
safety.

We encourage residents to visit a helpful 
page created by the Douglas County 
Office of Emergency Management for 
specific tips, including how to ensure 
each member of your family is signed up 
for CodeRED alerts for the area. https://
www.douglas.co.us/wildfire-information/

Some helpful tips from the
Douglas County OEM Website:

• Make sure your gutters and roof valleys 
are free of pine needles, leaves, and 
debris

• Mow grasses regularly, keep the grass 
short and well-watered to hinder the 
spread of flames

• Space out trees and shrubs, making it 
harder for flames to travel and easier for 
firefighters to work

• Prune branches to prevent flames from 
jumping from branches to house

• Seal off openings such as pet doors 
and attics with screens to prevent 
embers from getting through

• If you have a wooden roof, improve it 
with fire-resistant ceramic tiles, slate or 
composite shingles, or metal sheets

• Don’t leave flammable material such 
as trash, lawn furniture, or propane tanks 
against the outside of your home or 
under decks

• Make sure not to mulch near your 
house or plant shrubs up against the 
exterior of your home

Congratulations 

 this calls for a celebration !
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